



September 21, 2022

Mr. Dennis Innes Vancouver Community Collge 250 West Pender Street Vancouver, BC V6B 1S9

Dear Dennis,

On behalf of the Skills/Compétences Canada (SCC) Executive Committee, I would like to welcome you as an incoming Director to the SCC Board. As a representative, you will have access to our meeting folders in MS Teams, which can be accessed through the MS Teams application. You will also be given access to our various One Drive folders for which the links will be provided to you through the Board Member Onboarding package. You will find such items as: contact lists, governance information, meeting documentation, and email messages communicated to our members.

Skills/Compétences Canada encourages and supports a coordinated Pan-Canadian approach to promoting skilled careers in trades and technologies to youth and their communities. We take the responsibility that comes from such leadership very seriously, and we are proud of the organization we have built with our fellow member organizations across Canada. Please bring your passion for Skills to our Board meetings, our annual events, and national competitions, and we will continue to steward the Skills Movement.

In the meantime, if I can be of any service at all please do not hesitate to contact me at rouble@northwestel.net or you may also contact Shaun Thorson, Chief Executive Officer, at shaunt@skillscanada.com and Chantal Leduc, Executive Assistant, at chantall@skillscanada.com.

Once again, welcome aboard and we look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Patrick Rouble Board President

the Sale

Shaun Thorson Chief Executive Officer

cc Elaine Allen, Executive Director, Skills Canada British-Columbia